
 

 

 

 

 
 

Lake County Land Reutilization Corporation 

Receives Auditor of State Award 
 

 
 

“We very much appreciate and indeed are quite proud of 
the Lake County Land Bank having been recognized by 
the State of Ohio with our earning the Auditor of State 
Award. This years audit was our first State required audit 
and this achievement is a direct reflection of the effort 
and attention to detail in our operations.  Our goal has 
been and will remain to achieve and maintain a high 
standard of excellence with respect to the Land Bank’s 
financial strength and record keeping. The Auditor’s 
Award reinforces the success of our efforts to date.   

 

 
 

 

 

•  

• Questioned costs less than  $10,000 

Lack  of timely report submission

• Reconciliation 

• Failure to obtain a timely  Single Audit 

Findings  for recovery  less than $100

• Public  meetings  or public records 


